
Research Coordinator Positions in the Clinical Affective 

Neuroscience Laboratory at the University of Georgia 
 

We are seeking to hire 3 full-time research coordinators in the Clinical Affective 

Neuroscience Laboratory at the University of Georgia. Please spread the word to anyone 
looking for a postbacc job. These positions are perfect for individuals looking to become 

more competitive before applying for clinical psychology or neuroscience PhD programs. 
  
The coordinator will be responsible for day-to-day project duties, such as recruitment, 

clinical interviewing, neuropsychological testing, administering fMRI tasks, data 

management, and processing. Skills to be learned on the job will be beneficial for grad 

school preparation  (eg administration of fMRI tasks and processing/analyzing data, 

clinical interviewing, statistics) and the coordinator will have opportunities to publish 

papers/make conference presentations to become more competitive for grad school.  
  
Salary is $47k per year, with an expectation of a minimum 2 year commitment. Start date 
is flexible. Individuals graduating spring 2024 are eligible to apply. 
  
Research in our lab primarily focuses on the phenomenology, etiology, assessment, and 

treatment of negative symptoms in adults diagnosed with schizophrenia and youth at 
clinical high-risk for psychosis. 
  
More information about our lab can be found at:  
https://ugacanlab.com 
  
and our lab newsletter: 
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/78ca6852-3784-4127-845e-

4b106ef2ef86/downloads/Lab%20Newsletter%202023.pdf?ver=1709915345569 
  
The links to apply are located here: 
Research Coordinator CAN Lab 
  
Research Coordinator CAPR 
  
Interested individuals can also feel free to email me at gstrauss@uga.edu with any 

questions. 
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